
 

Stonebridge Men’s Club 
1 Cobblestone Boulevard 
Monroe Township, NJ 08831 

 
 
 
September 24, 2020 
 
 
Judy Feltz and Linda Longo                                                                                               
Co-Presidents/Stonebridge Women’s Club 
 
 
Dear Judy & Linda,                                                        
 
On behalf of the Stonebridge Men’s Club, I am pleased enclose a 
check in the amount of $200 to the American Cancer Society in 
support of the Stonebridge Women’s Club’s fundraising efforts for 
Making Strides Against Cancer. 
 
The Men’s Club is honored to join in this worthwhile endeavor with 
the Women’s Club and the entire Stonebridge community. We all 
recognize the importance of these contributions to the vital research 
efforts of ACS in the battle against cancer.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Don Marino                                                                                    
President/Stonebridge Men’s Club and the Executive Board 
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